Friday 23rd April
Digital

Lift-Off!

We are delighted to announce that as a member of
The Harmony Trust, here at Westwood Academy we
are launching a 121 devices scheme for the
children over the next year.

investment in a bright new future for our

children, on our Digital Lift-Off! day,

we invite our pupils to wear whatever colours
of the rainbow make them feel happy!
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Be a fundraiser and bring £1 on the
day to support our

Digital Lift-Off! ...,
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